Mayor’s Office
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Exceptional Service

TO: Members of the City Council
FROM: Ann Campbell, Mayor (Z/.M/\/
DATE: December 5, 2008

SUBJECT: Council Appointment to Ames Convention & Visitors Bureau Board of Directors

Jami Larson’s term of office on the Ames Convention & Visitors Bureau (ACVB) Board of
Directors expires December 31. Jami has indicated his willingness to be reappointed to another
term.

Therefore, I recommend that the City Council reappoint Jami for two years to the ACVB Board of
Directors with his term beginning January 1, 2009.
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